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Friday 11th January 2019 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy 

reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s 

class will be shared; please ensure you subscribe to this by 

clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving 

notifications of blog entries, please check that you are 

subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s class 

teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what 

your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us 

communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse 

 
 

Happy New Year 
It has been lovely to see everyone back in school this week, we 

hope that everyone had a restful Christmas time and that the 

New Year is off to a good start!  
 

 

Thank you to the PTA for our new path! 
A huge thank you to the PTA who have funded the installation 

of the new path on the back part of the school field.  The path 

is due to be finished next week and once this is done, the 

children will be able to use the path at playtimes.  We will aim 

to develop this space further over the coming months. 
 

Upcoming Events 

 January 14 

Y6 DARE assembly for Y6 and Y6 parents 

- cancelled 

January 15 

PTA Film Night – postponed 

January 18 

Young Voices Concert 

February 5 

Safer Internet Day 

February 15 

Last day of the half term 

February 25 

Start of the second half term 

March 7 

World Book Day 

March 11 

Science Week 

March 26 

Parents’ Evenings 

March 28 

Parents’ Evenings 

March 29 

PTA Easter Disco 

April 5 

Last Day of the term 

April 8 

Easter Holidays. Return to school on 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 
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Packed Lunches 
Please could we request that children don’t have sweets or 

chocolate bars in their packed lunch boxes.  We did mention 

this in the newsletter before Christmas, but over the last week 

we have seen a number of packed lunches with chocolates 

and sweets in. We appreciate your support with this. 

 

 

Curriculum information for the spring term 
Please take a look on your child’s class blog to see the 

curriculum information for the coming term, if you haven’t 

already done so! 
 

 

 

   Keeping our children 

safe. 

Take a look at the NSPCC guide to 

‘Staying safe away from home’; 

your guide to when your child’s old 

enough to be out on their own, 

and how to teach them to keep 

safe while they’re away. 

 

 

 

Reach for the stars! 

Well done to the children who 

have completed their stamp 

charts over the last couple of 

weeks: 

 

Year R: Maria, Bailey, Elise 

Year 1: Owen, Imogen, Eadie 

Year 2: Faith, Elizabeth, Rebecca, 

Layla 

Year 3: Isabelle W, Danny 

Year 5: Alex D, Alfie  

Year 6: Amy, Alice 

 

Roll of Honour 
Bethany (Y3) received a certificate 

from the Wildlife Trust for raising £50 

to help them plant wildflowers for 

bees.  She sold homemade 

beeswax wraps at the Christmas 

Fair and the Keyworth Abundance 

stalls.  A huge well-done Bethany! 

And thank you to everyone who 

bought one! 

 

Please contact the school office, 

preferably by email marked ‘Roll of 

Honour’, if you would like to share 

the achievements of your children 

with the rest of the school 

community.  

We love to hear about what they 

have been doing outside of 

school! 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/prev

enting-abuse/keeping-

children-safe/staying-safe-

away-from-home/  
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